
 
 

If you returned a chromebook 

without a charger, please try to 

find the charger and return it 

to the office. Thank you 

www.nordcountryschool.com                                                       (530) 891-3138                                                 5554 California St. Chico, CA 95973 

Welcome Back  
Our teachers have enjoyed seeing everyone on their zoom lessons!   

We all know that this year started out differently with online learning 

and long term independent study but  our staff has worked all summer 

to make sure everyone is ready and engaged for this temporary new 

way of learning.   If anyone needs any help or questions answered 

please do not hesitate to call your child’s teacher or the office.  

Online Parent  

Homework  

This year we went to an online regis-
tration for all students.  A few emails 
were sent out on Wednesday explain-

ing how to sign up for Schoolwise.  
Once you have set up an account in 
the parent portal, please fill out all 

forms.   All forms are due by August 
28th.  If you have any questions or 
problems please contact me at the  

office, 891-3138.   

Wear it Wednesday  

Remember to wear your gold/

yellow/orange for Respect & Re-

sponsibility for August next 

week. 

September is green for Self-

Control & Perseverance.  

Please show your school spirit on 

your zoom classes on  

Wednesdays. 

 

Friday Lunch Bunch Student Zoom 

On Fridays @ 12:00 we will have an open zoom meeting for our stu-

dents.  We will have birthday shout-outs, highlight student work and 

visit with our friends.  Join us Friday at https://us04web.zoom.us/

j/73300438146?pwd=K1NIQjQxMHg4Z2J0N3RzWDk4bWxUdz09  

password: nord 

Breakfast & Lunch Sack Meals may be picked up  

Monday-Friday, 11:00 am-1:00 pm 

Curbside pick –up at these locations:  Chapman Elementary, Citrus 

Elementary, LCC Elementary, Shasta Elementary, Chico Jr. High, 

Bidwell Jr. High, Emma Wilson Elementary and Sierra View Ele-

mentary.  

Offered by CUSD Nutrition Services 

Nighthawk Newsletter 

Kathy Dahlgren-Principal/Superintendent                August 24, 2020                     Stephanie Hammons-Office Manager 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73300438146?pwd=K1NIQjQxMHg4Z2J0N3RzWDk4bWxUdz09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73300438146?pwd=K1NIQjQxMHg4Z2J0N3RzWDk4bWxUdz09

